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Nell Donaldson
Dear Mr. Allen:

On December 4, 2014, the Planning Authority approved your revised amended subdivision plat for Crestview Acres at the east end of Pamela Road.  This decision is based upon the plat with revisions dated November 25, 2014 as submitted by Telos Capital, LLC and prepared by Northeast Civil Solutions.  This plat supersedes the previous amended subdivision plat recorded in the Cumberland County Registry of Deeds on October 31, 2014 in Plan Book 214, Page 451.  
Please note the following standard conditions of approval and requirements for all approved amended subdivision plans:

1. Mylar Recording Plat  One signed mylar with recording details and 5 paper copies must be returned to the Planning Division prior to the issuance of any building permits.  
2. Separate Site Plan and Building Permits Required  This approval does not constitute approval of the site plan for the street extension, nor approval of any building plans, which must be reviewed and approved by the City of Portland’s Inspection Division.

3. Department of Public Services Permits  If work will occur within the public right-of-way such as utilities, curb, sidewalk and driveway construction, a street opening permit(s) is required for your site.  Please contact Carol Merritt at 874-8300, ext. 8828.  (Only excavators licensed by the City of Portland are eligible.)

4. Mylar As-Built Final Plans  Mylar copies of the as-built drawings for the public streets and other public infrastructure in the subdivision must be submitted to the Public Services Department prior to the issuance of a certificate of occupancy.

If there are any questions, please contact Nell Donaldson at 874-8723.
Sincerely,

Alex Jaegerman

Planning Division Director
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